

Bugbrooke, Northampton NN7 3QG
T: 01604 833900 F: 01604 833906
csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk
www.campion.northants.sch.uk

## CREATING BRILLIANT FUTURES

## Year 11 Progress Update

29th April 2021

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Your child's progress update report is now accessible to you via our school management information system, SIMS. You will have received an electronic copy of the report but if for some reason this has not happened, please contact the Year 11 team.

The update includes subject information in preparation for the final round of assessments and evidence gathering for the Year 11 teacher assessed grades. Your child's progress towards their minimum expected grades has been evaluated and summarised in the report attached and gives you a clear indication of those subjects where more work is needed or where progress is strong.

All grades are subject to change. There is still a great deal of work to do and time to have impact on all subject progress. It is vital that Year 11 students continue to work hard until the very end to ensure they have the best opportunity possible to fulfil their potential. More than any other year, this year the students are in control of their own outcomes and only by ensuring they do their very best in each and every piece of work will they achieve the grades they need for the future.

Special consideration requests will not apply in the usual way this summer because students will not be taking exams. If you think that your child's performance has been affected by illness or personal circumstances, please complete the attached form using the link <u>Campion Special Circumstances form</u>. It is important that you raise any such instances with us by Friday 28<sup>th</sup> May.

If you have any concerns or queries regarding this information please respond to the dedicated email: Year11Reports@campion.northants.sch.uk by the end of Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> May. The Leadership team will review the information and liaise with you. Please don't contact subject teachers as we need their focus to remain on teaching, learning and assessing Year 11 students. Thank you for your continued support of Campion School.

Yours faithfully

P Alangon

Mr Pete Atkinson Deputy Headteacher





